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SIIT Successfully Hosts AOFUA Summer Camp 2024 

 Sirindhorn International Institute of Technology (SIIT) successfully hosted the AOFUA Summer 
Camp 2024 from July 4-12, 2024. The event was conducted in two formats: online from July 4-5 and 
hybrid from July 10-13. This initiative was part of the Asia-Oceania Five Universities Alliance (AOFUA) 
collaboration. 

 The theme for this year's Summer Camp was "Smart and Sustainable Supply Chain 
Management." The program included lectures, workshops, and field trips aimed at helping students 
understand the significance of Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) and the application of efficient 
technologies for sustainable development. 

 SIIT welcomed a total of 36 students from alliance universities to participate in the activities, 
along with executive delegations from AOFUA universities who attended the closing ceremony on 
July 1 2 .  The Asia-Oceania Five Universities Alliance (AOFUA) includes De La Salle University (the 
Philippines), Edith Cowan University (Australia), Malaysia-Japan International Institute of Technology 
(MJIIT) at Universiti Teknologi Malaysia (Malaysia), Sirindhorn International Institute of Technology 
(SIIT) at Thammasat University (Thailand), and Tokyo City University (Japan). The alliance aims to 
foster development, build networks, and expand sustainable academic collaborations. 

 The Summer Camp 2 0 2 4  provided a unique opportunity for students to gain insights into 
smart and sustainable supply chain management, contributing to a deeper understanding and 
practical knowledge of achieving sustainable development goals through innovative technological 
applications. 

 


